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MUNICIPAL RELATIONS 

Important Notice to all CAOs  
2021 Municipal Financial Plan and Tax Levy By-Law 

Filing Deadlines 

Financial Plan: 

This is a reminder that all municipalities are required to submit their 2021 Financial 
Plan by Monday, May 17, 2021 in accordance with The Municipal Act. If an extension is 
required, the municipality must provide a resolution of council as well as the request, in 
writing, to Municipal Relations at mrmca@gov.mb.ca. 

Tax Levy By-Law: 

This is also a reminder that all municipalities are required to file their 2021 Tax Levy 
By-Law by Tuesday, June 15, 2021 in accordance with The Municipal Act. 

To file your Financial Plan and Tax levy By-law, please submit one certified and 
signed copy electronically through the Municipal Report submission option available under 
the Submit/View Municipal Report menu in Manitoba Municipalities Online (MMO) at: 
https://www.gov.mb.ca/mao/subscriber/login.aspx  

Printing Property Tax Statements: 

To request printing of property tax statements, the following reports must be 
submitted on MMO: 

• Financial Plan
• Tax Levy By-law
• Property Tax Request Form
• Outstanding Tax Arrears and Credit
• Property Tax Mill Rates
• Pre Authorized Payments (if applicable)
• Local Improvement By-law Maintenance (if applicable)

If you have any questions, specific to the printing of Property Tax Statements,
please contact a Municipal Services Officer at mrmca@gov.mb.ca. 
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